SCIU CENTRAL SCHOOL

STRICT NEWSLETTER

November/December 2022
Volume XL, Issue #3

Scio Elementary students would
like to thank the following sponsors for
their generous donation to our monthly
book program:

Merri Griffiths, Helen Hutchinson,
MaryBeth Thompsett, Irv and Kathy
Newton, Jim and Nancy Jarmuz,
Angela Jaffe, Sherry Brundage Weirich,
Stan and Joyce Krupnik,

Deb Fuller, Debbie Wight, Deb Henry,
Susan Zimmerman, Kellie Williams,
Jennifer Cappelletti, Darla Rau,
Louise Mattison, David Dickerson,
Marcia Habberfield, Vickie Ketchner,
Tony and Kelly Havens, Amy Lehman,
Diana Wilson, Tammy Gelser,
Robert Wight, Laura Kitner,
Mary Shaner, Sydney Wight,
Laura Moszak, Erin Cline,
and Dave and Lisa Hooker.

If you would like to donate to this
program, please make check payable
to Scholastic Books and send it to the
school, Attn: Val Wight.

STUDENT SERVICES: Nov. 8"-10™ (Grade CTE Tour) ® Nov. 10" (JCC Instant Decision Day)
® Nov. 15" (ASVAB) @ Nov. 16" (Alfred State Instant Decision Day)



News From the Superintendent:

By Mrs. Jennifer Cappelletti

Greeting Scio Families,

The 2022-2023 is off to a wonderful start!
It was great welcoming back our students and
staff, and we are fortunate to have many new
wonderful people join our school community
this year. As I looked through the pictures
on my phone, my heart was warmed by Scio
Family moments. On this page are a few I
wanted to share with you.

On another note, we will soon be
celebrating Veterans Day. Scio Central
School is grateful for all of our former
students that chose to serve our country in
the armed forces. We have had a display
honoring these graduates. We know that we
are missing some of our Hometown Heros. If
you know of any veteran not currently on
our wall, please encourage them to reach
out to us so we can get the information from
them. On this page is a list of veterans as
they are currently listed on our wall. If you
see errors or have additional information,
please reach out to let us know.

Take Care,

SPC Jason Abbey, Class of 1997

Jesse Adams, Class of 1999

Airman Reed D. Benjamin, Class of 2013
PFC Ian G. Bole, Class of 1999

SN Neal Bortmes, Class of 2000

Keith Blouvet, Class of 2002

Psc Bly Captain, Class of 2001

1Sgt Ted Vincent Carlin, Class of 1983
Amn James Cartwright II, Class of 2000
Sgt Alex Couchman, Class of 1999
SSgt Rebecca L. Craven, Class of 1998
Mark Culver

Mathew Culver, Class of 2001

Pvt Dustin Davenport, Class of 2004
SPC Bryan Dodson, Class of 2000
Corporal Jason Dunham, Class of 2000
Sgt Shane Eck, Class of 1994

Pvt Brett Elliott, Class of 2010

A1C Jonathan Farwell, Class of 2005
Spc Brent D. Fleming, Class of 2006
GySgt Kenneth H. Glass, Class of 1978
MSgt Terry Haxton, Jr, Class of 1988
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Student Madison Mack Twinning with
Mrs. Canfield during Spirit Week.

Mr. Pavlock and Mrs. Perry with smiles on
their faces welcoming our students back.

Our new Social Studies Team, Mr. Bowers
and Mr. Charles ready to start the year!

Cpl Walter J. Hilliard, Class of 2006
PFC Albert “Chip” Hugar, Class of 1999
SSG Dennis H. Karns, Class of 1990
SSG Daniel P. Karns, Class of 1987
Sgt Donald P. Karns, Class of 1987
MM3 Stephen M. Law, Class of 2007
PFC Christopher Lounsberry, Class of 2009
Cadet Geof Lucas, Class of 2000

SSG Toby Thad Marsh, Class of 1994
Cpt Jeffery Meyers, Class of 1990

Sgt Andrew Michalak, Class of 2000
A1C Amanda Nye, Class of 2002
SSgt Aaron L. Potter, Class of 1994
A1C Mychal Saxon, Class of 1999
A1C Houston Saxton, Class of 2002
PFC Jerrod Smith, Class of 2005

SPC Joshua Smith, Class of 2000
TSgt Shawn A. Todd, Class of 1980
Amn Jillian R. Tyler, Class of 2002
A1C Robert Wade, Class of 2002
Private Bruce White III, Class of 2015
Pvt Mark C. Williams, Class of 2001

Smiling faces on opening day
from Max and Jordan!

Kindergartner Khloe had a bulky box to
carry but Mackenzie quickly jumped
in to help her friend in need.

Page 2




Welcome to Our New Scio Staff

Mr. Bowers

Mrs. Beaton

Mrs. Sabrena
Beaton is the new
Library Media
Specialist for Scio
school. She lives in
Scio with her husband
and 2 children, Jaxon
and Jalynne. Mrs.
Beaton loves reading
and crafting. She took
a pause working in
education when she
had her children, but
now that they are Scio
Tigers, she decided it
was time to come back.

Mr. Dylan Bowers
is joining Scio Central
as our new Social
Studies teacher. He
lives in Wellsville with
his wife and loves
traveling, collecting and
repairing motorcycles,
hunting and fishing.
Last year, Mr. Bowers
was a student teacher
and a substitute at Scio.
He is extremely excited
to continue his career
“with the truly awesome
team and students at
Scio!”

Mrs. Kenyon
Mrs. Smith

Mrs. Elizabeth
Kenyon is a new
Teacher’s aide. She is
currently working on
her Associates degree

Mrs. Patricia
Smith has joined our
bus driving crew. Mrs.

in Early Childhood Smith is married,
Development and lives in Belmont
Teaching Assistant and loves gardening,
certification. Mrs. snowshoeing, reading
Kenyon lives in and hiking with the
Allentown with her dogs.

wife Laura and their

son Logan. She enjoys
camping with her family
and going go-kart
racing with her son and
nephews.

Page 3

Mr. Case

Mr. Brian Case is a
Teacher’s aide. He lives
in Wellsville and has
two daughters. Heis a
Buffalo Bills and Sabres
fan and is learning to
play the guitar. Mr. Case
said that “I’'m looking
forward to a great year
with everyone.”

Mrs. Schwager

Mrs. Cortney
Schwager is Scio’s
new Math intervention
teaching assistant.
Mrs. Schwager lives
in Belmont with her
husband and their 2
children, Dominic and
Raylynn. She loves
attending concerts,
vacationing, dancing,
sleeping, smiling and
helping others. Before
coming to Scio, she
worked for 6 years with
Special Education and
3 years with PK. Mrs.
Schwager stated that “I
am so happy to start my
career at Scio Central
School! Everyone here
is amazing and I can’t
wait to meet all the
kids.”

Ms. Hardman

Ms. Darla Hardman
is our new Student
Services Secretary.

Ms. Hardman is from
Cuba and lives there
with her two pups, Lulu
and Lola. She loves

to spend time with her
nephews, going on
adventures, and baking.

Mrs. Wonderling

Mrs. Stacia
Wonderling has been
working at Scio school
but is now in a new
position as a Teaching
Assistant. She enjoys

the challenges of the job

and working with the
students.

Mrs. Wisniewski
& Ms. Wiech

Mrs. Grace
Wisniewski joins us as
a Teaching Assistant in
the PK classroom. Mrs.
Wisniewski is married
with 3 children and
lives in Scio.

Ms. Camryn Wiech
graduated from Scio
school and is now a
teacher’s aide in our
PK classroom. She
loves to hunt, cookout
and loves her dog Otis.
She has an Associate’s
degree in Liberal Arts
and lives in Scio.
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Fight Flu

at Home and School

Flu, or influenza, spreads easily and can
make people very sick, especially kids.
You can help stop flu!

Flu symptoms include:

Fever ar chills, body aches, cough, sore throat, headache, runny or stuffy
nose, feeling very tired. Some people, especially children, may have stomach
problems and diarrhea. Unlike a cold, the flu comes on very suddenly.

Prevent flu!

« Flu vaccine is the best protection against the flu. It is recommended every
year for everyone 6 months and older.

» Get the flu vaccine for you and your children every year! It helps make flu
sickness milder or prevents it all together.

« Getting the vaccine early in the fall means you and your children will be
protected when flu season starts.

« Ask people close to your children, like babysitters and relatives, to get the
vaccine, too.

« The vaccine is especially important for people with certain health
conditions, like asthma, diabetes, heart or lung conditions because the flu
can make them even sicker.

If your child gets the flu:

« Your child will need plenty of rest and lots of fluids.
+ Keep your child home from school for at least 24 hours after their fever is
gone without using fever-contral medicine. This helps avoid giving the flu
to others.
Talk with your child’s health care provider before giving a child any over-
the-counter medicine.
« MNewver give your child or teenager aspirin or any medicine that has aspirin
in it. Aspirin can cause serious problems.
If your child gets flu symptoms and is younger than 5 or has a medical
condition like asthma, diabetes, or heart or lung disease, call their health
care provider. Young children and those with certain medical conditions
are at greater risk for getting seriously ill from the flu. Ask their health care
provider if they recommend an antiviral drug.
« If you are worried about your child, call their health care provider.

-

Don’'t spread flu!
« Wash hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.

health.ny.govfﬂu « If soap and water aren't handy, use an alcohol-based hand rub.
» Cough or sneeze into a tissue or your elbow, not your hands. Put used
tissues in the trash.
Yok | Department + Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth. That's how germs spread.
$TATE | of Health . Stay away from people who are sick.
2178 619
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Toys for Tigers

Please register by filling out this paper
form and mailing it in or dropping it off to
Scio Central School, attn Scio FBLA!

Any student between the ages of 1 and
18 that lives in the Scio Central School
District is eligible!

Registration is open for parents or
guardians to sign their children up for this
year’s toy drive! Please be sure to fill out all
information as completely and correctly as
possible! Registration is due by November
14th.

---------------Toys for Tots Registration Form -'

Parent/Guardian name:

Interested in Donating?

There are 3 ways you can get involved!

1. Donate money: you can send a check to
Scio Central School, Attn FBLA. Your
donations will be used to purchase toys
or clothes from a child’s wish list.

2. Donate toys, clothes, wrapping paper,
etc: containers will be placed in the
entryway of Scio Central School, The
Store, Crosbys, Dollar General, and the
Allentown Methodist Church. You can
drop off items anytime from November
4th — December 17th.

3. Adopta“family”: purchase the wish list
for a family by contacting Mrs. Wight
at vwight@sciocsd.org.

FBLA students will be helping to sort
and pack all presents this year! All donations
stay in the Scio and Allentown area. Thank
you for your support!

Sponsored by the Scio FBLA Club

'_

|

1

1

1

1

: Phone number: email:

1

1 Physical address:

1

1

1

I Child 1 name: Gender: M/ F /NB
1

1 Age: Top Size: Pant Size: Shoe Size:

1

1 Toy/Gift Requests:

1

1

| Child 2 name: Gender: M/ F /NB
I Age: Top Size: Pant Size: Shoe Size:

1

1 Toy/Gift Requests:

1

1

| Child 3 name: Gender: M/ F / NB
: Age: Top Size: Pant Size: Shoe Size:

: Toy/Gift Requests:

1

1

1 Child 4 name: Gender: M/ F/ NB
: Age: Top Size: Pant Size: Shoe Size:

: Toy/Gift Requests:

1

1

I Child 5 name: Gender: M/ F /NB
1

1 Age: Top Size: Pant Size: Shoe Size:

1

1 Toy/Gift Requests:

1

L]
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First Grade Fun!

ScioPNNgBicentennis:

8/10/2023 - 8/13/2023

For Details and Updates Follow Us on Social Media

Facebook: @Scio's Bicentennial Celebration 1823-2023
Instagram: @sciobicentennialcelebration
Online: www.scioz00years.com

$15 Donation

Chicken BBQ (3 Sides)

Tickets available at The Store

until November 21st

12/3/22 Pickup at Scio School Cafeteria

12-2pm
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]
Come Join Us

Saturday, Dec. 3rd

10am-4pm
dloliday Dashct Raffle and Craft Show

Scio Central School
3968 Washington St. Scio, NY 1488

Paint & Hang

for 1 100 scio students
to sign up
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Back to School Celebrations
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Back to School Celebrations
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=x=") Scio Central School NON PROFIT
3968 Washington Street ORGANIZATION

Scio, NY 14880 U.S. POSTAGE PAID
http://www.sciotigers.org Permit No. 1825
Olean, NY
14760

Loren Knapp, President

Melanie Ryan, Vice President or Current Resident
Daniel Fuller

Jon Nickerson

David Roberts

Moy Weimer =" POSTAL PATRON

Jennifer Cappelletti, Superintendent of Schools

Dr. Cristy McKinley, PK-12 Principal

Kelly Morehouse, Director of Pupil Personnel Services
Nicky Linderman, Business Administrator

Homecoming Court

SCIO TIGER ALUMNI

BASKETBALL GAME

ALL PROCEEDS WILL BENEFIT THE TOYS FOR TIGERS PROGRAM

ADMISSION: $5 PER PERSON
OR $10 FOR FAMILY

Friday, Dec. 16th at 7:30 p.m.
following the Varsity Girl's game at 6:00 p.m.

Rigby Gym

If interested in playing, contact Val Wight by Friday, November 18th
vwight@sciocsd.org or PM her on Facebook




